
 

      Warsaw, October 20, 2021 

 

   IVITATION 

 

Dear Sirs,  

the last several months of the fight against the coronavirus COVID-19, has changed the organization of many 

events, including scientific meetings, which until the announcement of the pandemic were regularly organized by 

the Science Department, National Institute of Geriatrics, Rheumatology and Rehabilitation. 

 

We are very pleased to announce the first Scientific Meeting, which will be held on October 2021, from 10:00 to 

12:00 in the Auditorium of the National Institute of Geriatrics, Rheumatology, and Rehabilitation. We cordially 

invite scientists, practitioners, and people interested in the subject of health protection to the meetings. The meeting 

includes the presentation of research results and the exchange of conclusions from their work.  

 

The meeting includes the following topics: 

➢ Dr Jakub Owoc - "Hierarchy and medical errors"  

➢ Dr Jakub Wroński - "Vaccination against COVID19 in patients treated with 

immunomodulatory drugs".  

➢ Dr Krzysztof Bonek - "The role of IL-18 in rheumatological diseases". 

 

 

 

 

You are kindly invited, 

Agnieszka Paradowska-Gorycka, MD, PhD, Professor of NIGRiR 

Director's Plenipotentiary for Science 


